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ADDENDUM #01 

Project Development Unit, 555 County Center 2nd Floor  
Redwood City, CA 94063 

RFP/IFB: 
 

  On-Call Project Inspection Services  

Date:  January 30, 2024 

To All Proposers: 
INTENT: 

This Addendum is issued by the County of San Mateo to provide for modification and clarification of the RFP 
On-Call Project Inspection Services released January 16, 2024. Proposers shall ascertain prior to submitting 
Proposal that is has received all addenda issued.  Please clearly note the addendum date and number on the 
proposal form. 
 
In the event of a conflict between the terms and provisions of this Addendum No. 1 and the terms and 
provisions of the RFP On-Call Construction Management Services, the terms and provisions of this Addendum 
No.1 shall control.  In all other respects, the RFP shall remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

A. Description of Changes: 

The Project Development Unit has removed the posted RFP on January 30, 2024, and will be replaced 
with, Request for Proposals, On-Call Special Inspections and Material Testing Services. 

 
 
    


